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I strongly support LD 1454.  Gun laws were written assuming that people would be buying 
guns that were made by gun manufacturers. They could not have anticipated gun kits or 3 D 
machines. If these guns are used in a crime, they are untraceable.
I am particularly concerned because plastic guns do not set off metal detectors. Our country 
decided long ago that guns should not go on planes. We have spent a fortune on personnel 
and machinery. Why would we allow guns to by-pass this security? While I would prefer a 
national law, at least we should protect Maine residents and visitors.  As a state that 
promotes tourism (including hunting), we should ensure we are doing the most possible to 
protect those who visit.  


